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COVID-19 STATEMENT

The health and lifestyle impact of COVID-19 is changing life for all of us, on a daily basis. The
Victoria Soccer Club continues to be open for business at our soccer centres and our club
house. Although organized soccer (that sanctioned by CSA/ASA) is at a standstill, our valued
customers who are not affiliated with those bodies are certainly most welcome to continue
playing the game we all love.

We want to assure you that we are taking every step we can to safeguard our employees and
customers, our players, their families and the community we serve.

We'll continue to monitor and adapt to things as they come but wanted to let you know
what we’re already doing to keep pace with the situation and to protect the health, safety and
peace of mind of our customers and staff by:

¢ Following the Direction of The Experts
We are taking our lead from both the Public Health Agency of Canada (PHAC) and local
public health authorities, adopting their recommendations on a daily basis.

s Doubling Our Regular Efforts
We follow rigorous cleaning & hygiene practices everyday. The washrooms have always
been cleaned with full-strength industrial sanitizers instead of the recommended 25%
strength. We will be deep scrubbing the shower facilities in the dressing rooms and
steaming them. High traffic and high touch surfaces (i.e. door handles, light switches,
tabletops, metal chair backs, etc.) are cleaned multiple times during the day.
Coronaviruses are easily eliminated by routine surface cleaning and the cleaning
products we use are industrial-grade and food service approved.

What can you do to help?
If you're not feeling well or have been in contact with someone you think might be at risk, we
encourage you to stay at home until you are feeling better.

Otherwise, just follow the advice of the Health Experts and ensure you wash your hands
regularly, be conscious of what you touch and how frequently. AHS is currently recommending
that "gatherings" involving 250 and more participants are being limited which are numbers well
beyond those typically in attendance at our facility.

Thank you and we look forward to welcoming you soon,
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Monika Roch
President
Victoria Soccer Club



